
                     All Saints Catholic Church    



The Week Ahead 
Saturday 6/16, Weekday 
9:00 am—11:30 am Men’s CRHP 
3:30 pm Training for Lily Pad Haven 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:30 pm   Rosary in Sanctuary 
5:00 pm Mass + Mike Mason 
6:30 pm Bach Baptism 
All Saints Charities - physical collection 
FOOD DRIVE 
Sunday 6/17, ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN  
ORDNARY TIME 
8:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
9:30 am Faith Study 
10:15 am Choir Practice 
11:00 am Mass + Maurice Gagne and Karl Johnson 
All Saints Charities - physical collection 
FOOD DRIVE 
Monday 6/18, Weekday 
7:00 pm Legion of Mary 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 6/19, Weekday 
9:00 am—12:00 pm Preschool VBS 
6:30 pm Knights of Columbus Assembly Officers/
Assembly 
Wednesday 6/20, Weekday 
9:00 am—12:00 pm Preschool VBS 
9:30 am Mass + Cullen Luzier 
Thursday 6/21, Saint Aloysius Gonzaga, Religious 
9:00am—12:00 pm Preschool VBS 
9:30 am Mass +  Norma and Maurice Gagne 
Friday 6/22, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Jesuina Dias 
10:00 am Ranger Rosary 
7:00 pm Movie Night 
Saturday 6/23, Weekday 
10:00 am—3:00 pm NFP Class 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:30 pm   Rosary in Sanctuary 
5:00 pm Mass +  George Robinette 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a Catholic Community dedicated to  

proclaiming Christ’s message of love and salvation 
through worship, sacraments and ministries. 

DR. PAUL THIGPEN 
Dr. Paul Thigpen is the Director of 
Adult Faith Formation and  
Evangelization for St. Catherine of 
Siena Catholic Church in Kennesaw, 
Georgia. An internationally known 
speaker, best-selling author and  
award-winning journalist, Paul has 

published forty-nine books and more than five      
hundred journal and magazine articles in more than 
forty religious and secular periodicals. Among his 
best-known books are Manual for Spiritual Warfare 
and The Rapture Trap: A Catholic Response to     
End-Times Fever. His work has been  circulated       
worldwide and published in fourteen languages.  

Paul graduated from Yale University summa 
cum laude and was later awarded the George W. 
Woodruff Fellowship at Emory University in Atlanta, 
where he earned an M.A. and a Ph.D. in Historical 
Theology. He has served on the faculty of several 
universities and colleges and as a member of the    
National Advisory Council of the United States   
Conference of Catholic Bishops. 

Paul and his wife, Leisa, will soon celebrate 
their thirty-ninth wedding anniversary. They have 
two children and five grandchildren. 
 Dr. Paul Thigpen will be speaking at All 
Saints’ Catholic Church on Saturday, July 7th after 
the 5:00 p.m. Mass and on Sunday, July 8th           
between the 8:00 a.m. Mass and 11:00 a.m. Mass     
in the Parish Life Center.  He will be speaking        
about his book, “Manual for Spiritual Warfare”. 

The Week Ahead 
Sunday 6/24, THE NATIVITY OF SAINT JOHN 
THE BAPTIST 
8:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
9:30 am Faith Study 
10:15 am Choir Practice 
11:00 am Mass + Daniel Charles Smith 
12:00 pm Webster Baptism 
1:00 pm Rock Hill Deanery sponsored by ASWO 
5:30 pm CORE 
6:30 pm  HS Youth Group 

The flowers on the altar this weekend  
were donated by  

Terry and Kathy Rapp 

Prayerful greetings from Marbury! Thank you for the  
marvelous gift of $2,521.78 for our needs.  We are more 
grateful than we can ever say.  God bless you. 

Dominican Monastery of St. Jude 



Rising 9th grade students are invited to High 
School Youth Group! Our next youth night is 
June 24 from 6:30-8:00 pm.  Summer schedules 
are available on the PLC bulletin board. Contact 
Julie Hall at allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com for more 
information.  

Food for Families  

The All Saints council of the Knights 
of Columbus is sponsoring a food drive as part 
of their Food for Families Program. This month the Clover 
Area Assistance Center (CAAC) is in need of: peanut    
butter, tuna fish, cereal, soup, rice, rice mixes, pasta, 
canned vegetables, and canned meats. Any other            
non-perishable items will be appreciated and used. These 
will be distributed to needy families in our community.  
Collection boxes will be present in the rear of the church 
before the Masses this weekend. Your generous donations 
for May resulted in 326# of food collected.  Please give 
what you can! 

Rising 9th grade through just  
graduated 12th grade students join us 
June 19-21 for the first ever Summer 
Service Camp! This three day service 
camp will include prayer, sacraments, and 
reflection, as well as hard work and  
service to each other and to different  
organizations in the area - all rooted in 
love. Cost is $30, and deadline to register 
is June 13. Contact Julie Hall at  
allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com for more info 
or see the flyer on the PLC bulletin board. 

We need a volunteer to maintain 
the Lending Library.  The books 
have been catalogued, but need to 
be reviewed and organized  
occasionally. Please call the office, 
if you can help fill this need.   
(803-831-9095) 

Our Youth Ministry has students attending 
two camps this week, please keep them in 
your prayers! Our High School students are 
serving our community at the  
Summer Service Camp and 6 Jr. High 
students are attending the Christian 
Leadership Institute with 70 other 
students from across the Diocese! 

Welcome to Our New Parishioners 
 

Mr. Steve Maskol 
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Ritter 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Bullington 
Mrs. Patricia Kuehn and family  
Mr. and Mrs. Tim White 
Ms. Marland Macaranas and  
 Mr. Ronald Chadwick 
Ms. Barbara Rubino 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Everhart 
Mrs. Laura Lovelace and family 

We are proud of our Senior Altar Servers on 
their reverence and perfection during the 
Confirmation Mass on June 3rd. 

The Confirmondi of 2018 want to thank the 
members of All Saints Men’s Club for their 
gift of a Confirmation Bible! 

On Friday, June 22nd we will be having  
Movie Night in the  

Parish Life Center from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm  
for all children in the Parish.  

Please bring a pillow and blanket. 
The feature is “Peter Rabbit”! 

  
  
  
  
  

Contact Joanne Kazista for more  
information about Faith Formation at  

803-367-3299 or  
faith-formation@bellsouth.net 



 
All Saints’ Parish Committees  

Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton..701-7334 
Altar Servers, Deacon Andy..……....….609-439-6134 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ………….….704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping……….831-8060 
  (GriefShare)  Charlene Horgan.…….704-517-9193 

Boy Scouts, Chad Beaulieu…...……..…860-869-7622 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully…………..831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason.…………………....831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel.....831-8247 
Children’s Choir, Darrin Patterson..…..803-327-1333 
Cub Scouts, Nick Schifferle….…….…...803-242-5927 
Dining Out Group, Mary Long…….….803-746-5881 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery ..627-4743 

 Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist,             
Deacon Andy………………….………...609-439-6134  
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista..…….803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping………. …...831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Greeters, Margaret McBeth…………….…..831-1381 
Historian, Pat Train ............................... 980-498-2314 
Homebound Ministry, Deacon Andy..609-439-6134 
Kitchen Keepers, Rich and Sue Kruger…..………....
…………………………………………….847-878-9725 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Lectors, Br. John Kummer………….....803-328-0826 
Legion of Mary, Janie Davis ………….803-412-2708 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ....... 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Music Coordinator, Kathy Lichter…....803-684-1492 
Newcomers Ministry, Mary Long……….. 746-5881 
Parish Liaison, Mary Cussen….…..…..803-675-8258 
Parish Nurse, Madelyn Pazicni……………627-5486 
Parish Pastoral Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman……...
 ............................................................ ……….831-9095 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ....................... 831-8549 
Prayer Shawl Ministry, Kathy Rapp……... 684-7852 
Ranger Rosary, Vivian Peralta-Mesa....704-910-7942 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy……………746-5545 
R.C.I.A., Brother John Kummer………803-493-3901 
Sacristans, Margaret McBeth ...................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista ............. 831-2033 
Teams of Our Lady, Chuck & Julia Hagen.………... 
 ................................................................. .704-293-6619 
Ushers, Margaret McBeth……………...…..831-1381 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Organization, Jeannette Altenburg……....
….……………………………………….803-746-5464 

 Young Adult/ 
 Youth Ministry, Julie Hall………………803-831-9095 

 OPEN WEEKDENDS  
              June 23-24  July 28-29 
 August 25-26  September 15-16
 October 27-28 December 22-23  

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- I have lifted high the lowly tree  
(Ezekiel 17:22-24). 
Psalm -- Lord, it is good to give thanks to you  
(Psalm 92). 
Second Reading -- Whether we are at home or away, 
we aspire to please the Lord (2 Corinthians 5:6-10). 
Gospel -- It is the smallest of all seeds, and becomes 
the largest of plants (Mark 4:26-34)  

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
June 23-24          OPEN 
June 30– July 1         Friends of the Oratory/Building  
           Fund -  physical collections 
           Peter’s Pence 
July 7-8          All Saints Charities - physical  
           collection 

Collection for the 6/10/2018 Weekend 

Offertory.....….....…...........................…...…$9,963.12 
Friends of the Oratory..........…………….…....$943.00 
Building Fund……...........…...…….…............$395.00 
Seminary.….….……….…...….….…..……..…$10.00 
St. Mary’s Outreach……………….………….$191.00 
Families in need..………………...…………..….$3.00 
Votives..….………….…………………………$46.00 
Holy Ground…...…..……………….………$1,195.25 

 
Adults: 743   Children: 125 

Total Attendance: 868 

If you are new to our parish, you are encouraged to 
register as soon as possible.  Registration in a parish 
is the norm and is required for enrollment in Religious 
Education programs, sacramental prepa-
ration, and sponsorship  
certificates. Registration forms are  
available in the Gathering Area. 

Please consider a gift to the Bishop’s Annual   
Appeal. In doing so, you will touch the lives of 
many in a very positive way. Your gifts will      
provide critical funding to accomplish things such 
as: pay for the education and formation of     
seminarians and deacons, help our brothers and 
sisters in need through Catholic Charities        
services, evangelize future generations through 
Youth and Young Adult Ministry programs, and 
provide pensions and healthcare for our retired 
priests. Thank you for your prayerful                
consideration. Together, we are doing the Lord’s 
work and building His kingdom. 



SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is  
important for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the  
godparents reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in 
the Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked regularly. 

It's time to register for the  
All Saints Vacation Bible 
School scheduled on July 23-27  
for children ages 4-completed 
4th grade! Check out the table in the PLC 
for registration forms and donation requests. 
Contact Julie Hall at  
allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com or  
803-831-9095 with questions.  

WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 
 
Have you moved in the last couple of years? 
Have you retired your land line?  Have you 
changed your cell number or purchased a new 
cell phone? Have you changed your email  
address? 

If you have any new information, please help  
update our records by contacting the church  
office (803-831-9095), send an email 
(allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net), or by dropping 
us a note!! 

Celebration of the Eucharist 
 

Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Address: 530 Highway 274 
  Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M-F) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

NO CHOIR PRACTICE 
ON  

THURSDAYS  
UNTIL SEPTEMBER 

 
All those who would like to sing in the adult choir 

at the 5 p.m. Mass on Saturdays are  
welcome to attend the choir practices from  

3:45 pm to 4:15 pm before Mass.   
 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!! 

How is your relationship with Christ? 
Take advantage of a wonderful opportunity to 
grow in Christ while creating and deepening 
friendships within our parish. 
Come join us for a Christ Renews His Parish 
(CRHP) weekend retreat at the Rock Hill  
Oratory. 
WOMENS’ RETREAT - August 25-26  
MENS’ RETREAT - September 15-16 
(Begins Saturday 8:00 am and ends Sunday 
around 2:00 – includes a family Mass and a  
Reception.) 
For additional information contact 
Lori Sumerel (704-517-5642) or  
Bethann Rohaly (704-941-7456)     
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